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MINUTES EXTRACT - VERBAL REPORT 

 

092/2017-18 CAPITAL PROJECTS REPORT  

Councillor Rolfe, Chairman of the Community Hall/ Sports Pavilion Steering 

Group, provided a brief verbal progress report in regard to this project, 

highlighting the recent pre-app meeting that had taken place with Shepway 

District Council Planning Officers, the outcome of which was to be discussed 

with the Town Council’s architect later in the week, following which a more 

detailed, written report would be presented to the Council. 

 


